
Committee Membership 

 

Appointment of New Member 

 

Executive Summary and Recommendations  

 

Introduction 

 

The Investigating Committee has agreed to increase its membership by one.   This is 

in accordance with its Rules.  Mr Colin Lea has been nominated to the Committee 

using the procedure agreed by Council for appointment to statutory and non-statutory 

committees.  The Council ratified this decision at its meeting held on 14 September 

2004.   

 

Decision 

 

This paper is to note only.  No decision is required.   

 

Background Information 

 

At its March 2004 meeting Council agreed that ex-officio membership of committees 

should no longer continue.  This reduced the membership of the Investigating 

Committee as Mr Colin Lea was no longer a member.   

 

Resource Implications 

 

None 

 

Financial Implications 

 

Payment of attendance allowance and expenses.   

 

Background Papers 

 

None 

 

Appendices 

 

None 
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